
BETTER FUTURE SACHDEVA JUNIOR SCHOOL 

SEC – 15, ROHINI, DELHI - 110089 

Parental Circular – Resumption of Offline Classes (Hybrid Mode) 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

Greetings of The Day 

All classes will resume in physical form, according to the regular schedule, from 

Wednesday, 27 November 2024. However, any parent / guardian who wishes to continue with 

Online Classes for their ward, is requested to visit School Reception, as the necessary 

arrangements for the same will be made only after ascertaining the number of students opting 

for Online Classes.  

Considering the adverse impact of screen time on our tiny tots and many benefits of physical 

classroom teaching and learning, we request parents to prioritize sending their wards to school. 

Thank you for your unwavering support. 

 

Warm regards 

Auth. Sign.  

  


